
 

 

 
January 21, 2014 
 
        BY RESS & Courier 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”) 
 Owen Sound Replacement Project 
 Board File # EB-2012-0430 
 
Further to the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision issued on March 21, 2013 and in particular 2.5 
and 2.6 of the Conditions of Approval, we confirm the installed pipelines have been tested and 
that construction has been completed. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
 
 
Mary Jane Patrick 
Administrative Analyst, Regulatory Projects 
:mjp 
Encl. 
 
cc: Pascale Duguay, Manager Facilities Applications 
 George Adams 
 Regulatory Library 


	Re: Union Gas Limited (“Union”)
	Owen Sound Replacement Project
	Board File # EB-2012-0430

